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REAT DIAMOND ISLAND - ME

Design Review Board
Diamond Cove
Great Diamond Island, ME 04109

September 27, 2017

Michael A. Russell, MS Director

Permitting & Inspections Dept., City of Portland
389 Congress St.

Room 315

Portland, ME 04101

Dear Mr. Russell:
The Design Review Board at Diamond Cove has reviewed the final construction plans for the home to
be built by Amy Farrell at 204 West Shore Drive, part of the Diamond Cove Homeowners Association.
The committee has granted a final approval for this home plan.
If you have any questions please contact me.
ank you,
Jim Doyle
Chair, Design Review Board

jim@jimdoyle.com
941 320 4641



